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International Telecommunication Union (ITU) 
Arab Regional Office 

 
 

Ref.  018235                                           Cairo, 19 February 2017 

 

  
All Arab Administrations and Regulators 
ITU-D Sector Members, Associates and Academia 
Regional / International Organizations 
Critical National Sectors / National CERTs 
 

Subject: Reminder for Regional Cyber Drill ALERT (Applied Learning for Emergency Response 
Teams) – Fifth Edition for Arab Region, Doha – Qatar, 5-9 March 2017 

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Reference to our invitation No. ITU-ARCC/50/2016 dated 29 December 2016, regarding the Regional Cyber 
Drill ALERT for the Arab Region, which will be held in Doha – Qatar, from 5 to 9 March 2017, hosted by the 
Ministry of Transport and Communications in Qatar. We would like to emphasis on the importance of your 
participation in this important event. 
 
For further information on this event, such as Agenda, Registration Form, etc., are available at the following 
link: (Click here). Noting that the deadline for Registration is 21 February 2017. 
 
For any enquires, kindly contact ITU-ARCC by e-mail: arcc@ita.gov.om 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 

 
Ebrahim Al Haddad 
Regional Director 
ITU Arab Regional Office 
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